March 29, 2022

Announcement of New Management Team

Nippon Control System Corporation (NCS) is pleased to announce the appointment of a new management team effective

March 29, 2022.

Shuichiro Ohara  : President and Representative Director (Promotion)

Takashi Niinuma  : Director

Dai Tsunoda : Director
Yumiko Himuro : Director
Kiyoshi Hayashi : Auditor

Nobuyasu Horiuchi, the former President and Representative Director, who has managed NCS since 2006, will remain as an
Advisor supporting the new management team.

Shuichiro Ohara, the new President and Representative Director, is a 15-year employee of the company and has served as a
member of the management team since 2014.

The new management team is excited to start a new chapter in NCS history and promises their dedication to contributing to

your success.
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